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May 9, 2003

The Honorable Dale Roberts

Secretary/Chief Regulatory Law Judge

Missouri Public Service Commission

P. O. Box 360

Jefferson City, Missouri 65102

Dear Judge Roberts:

Southwestern Bell Telephone, L.P., d/b/a SBC Missouri (SBC) proposes to revise P.S.C. Mo.-No. 26 – Long Distance Message Telecommunications Service Tariff.

SBC is changing the rates for several Operator Assistance services and local toll services.

The proposed tariff changes are reflected on the attached tariff sheets with issued and effective dates of May 9, 2003, and May 21, 2003, respectively.

Please refer any questions on this matter to Jason Olson on 314-235-6922.

Very truly yours,

/s/ Jason Olson
I certify that a copy of the foregoing, including attachments, is being forwarded, postage prepaid, to the Office of Public Counsel, Post Office Box 7800, Jefferson City, Missouri 65102, this 9th day of  May, 2003.

____________Tammy Morris________________
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